
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
#BeeWell Survey 2025 for Years 7 and 10 

 
We are excited to be supporting the #BeeWell Programme again in the Autumn 
Term.  #BeeWell is England’s largest youth-centred programme focused on young 
people’s wellbeing and designed to bring together schools, communities and 
young people, and act together for positive change. In the Autumn Term (from 6th 
October - 28th November) pupils in Year 7 and 10 will take part in a survey about 
their wellbeing. This survey will involve students in secondary schools across 
Hampshire, Isle of Wight, Portsmouth and Southampton. Survey topics range 
from wellbeing and self-esteem, to participation in arts, culture and entertainment, 
physical activity, safety in local neighbourhoods, and relationships with peers, 
parents/carers and teachers. 
 
Please visit the #BeeWell website where you will find lots of information about the 
programme and the research the University of Manchester is undertaking. You 
can also view the Parent/Carer Information Sheet and Frequently Asked 
Questions. 
 
Important: If you do not wish your child to take part in the survey, please 
complete our Harrow Way Opt-Out Form by Thursday 23rd October  (and not 
by any other dates on the #BeeWell website or Information Sheets). If you 
are happy for your child to take part, you do not need to do anything. If we do not 
hear from you by this date, we will assume your child will be taking part in the 
survey. You do not need to complete the Opt-out Form on the #BeeWell website 
or mentioned in the Parent/Carer Information Sheet. 
 
We look forward to using the information gathered in the survey to help us 
implement positive changes within our school and offer a greater variety of 
extra-curricular activities.  
 
 
 

 

https://beewellprogramme.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_hza8uG312gczk0Gzr57Kc79biQc2UHk/view?usp=sharing
https://beewellprogramme.org/parent-carer-information/
https://beewellprogramme.org/parent-carer-information/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdh0_4vhktccPzm-VprpHRn88mFUYsdeVymkyTEE1HbFYh0yA/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=115830721450325957123


 

Your support with this project is much appreciated.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Katy Woods  
Deputy Headteacher 
#BeeWell Lead for Harrow Way Community School 

 


